Emails to the Office of Emma Lewell-Buck MP

BUCK, Simon <simon.buck@parliament.uk>
26,/02/2020 10:06

To: mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk
Dear Mr Dawsaon,

Thank you for your recent emails. However, | must draw your attention to your continued
vexatious, slanderous and personal attacks on a valued member of staff working from the
Office of Emma Lewell-Buck MP. 5taff employed by Members of Parliament are protected
under the Parliamentary Behaviour Code which is put in place to ensure a safe working
environment and to safeguard them from bullying and harassment. It is now my belief that
your continued emails denigrating Mr Palmer have breached that code.

Continued emails of this nature will be forwarded to the relevant Parliamentary Counsel for
advice and direction.

Yours sincerely

Simon Buck

Office Manager for the
Office of Emma Lewell-Buck MP
Member of Parliament for South Shields




